
Invoice to the Treasury from Brighton & Hove Schools
Dear Parent, Carers & Friends,


Collectively our children receive £48,133,230 less per year towards their education 

than if our per-pupil funding were equal to that of schools in Westminster. We don’t think 
this is fair so today, as part of the ‘Worth Less?’ Campaign, we have submitted an 
invoice to the Treasury for this shortfall. 


This money would enable us to 

reverse the cuts 
our schools have been forced to make 
and give your children the education they 
deserve.


Schools from 31 other ‘Worth Less?’ 
counties and unitary authorities all over 
England have submitted their own 
invoices.


Please look out for the news reports 
today and if you use social media please 
retweet, ‘like’ and use the hashtags 
#schoolcuts 
#schoolsjustwannahavefunds & 
#fairfunding  

Note: The catalogue of cuts on this 
information sheet was produced by the 
Brighton & Hove parent lead campaign 
group ‘Save Our Schools’. Check 
them out!


